FIRST SOUTHERN CHRISTIAN SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

JANUARY 2025 VOL. 44 NO. 7



Dismissal Procedure

School dismisses at 3:00 p.m. and we extend a 15-minute grace period to pick up your child before you are charged childcare. At 3:15 p.m., we close the gate and will no longer release students from the playground. At that time, you will need to go to the main gate and come around to the playground to sign your child out.

Also, please enforce the policy with your child that he/she cannot leave the playground area without notifying a staff member. They cannot just see you and walk out.

Report Cards

Report cards for K-6th will be handed out on Wednesday, January 8, 2025.

For I know the plans I have for you," declares the Lord, "plans to prosper you and not to harm you, plans to give you hope and a future.

Jeremiah 29:11

HONORS CHAPEL: 3rd—6th grades

There will be a special Honor's Chapel on Wednesday, January 15th at 9:00 a.m. It will be held in the church sanctuary. Awards will be handed out to the students in 3rd - 6th grades who received a GPA of 3.0 and higher on their report card for the second quarter. All students will sing prior to the awards

SOCCER CLASSES WINTER ENROLLMENT OPEN NOW!

Who: Children preschool - 6th grade

When: Begins January 15th

Where: First Southern Christian School

Cost: \$20 per week (8 weeks) with a \$25 annual enroll-

ment fee How: enroll at

http://www.soccershots.org/tucsonnorth

Compassion International

Please remember to continue to support our *Compassion International* program. As a school we are sponsoring two children, Jeki from Indonesia and Carlos from Bolivia. Their pictures and biographies are posted in the hallway. We ask our students to bring in 50 cents every Wednesday. This is our continuing mission project, and we want to teach our children how to reach out and help other children who are in need.

Phone: 520-624-9797 Website: www.firstsouthernchristianschool.com Email: fscs@fsbctucson.org